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August 28, 2017

Eric Babson

babson@math.ucdavis.edu

1094 Cragmont Avenue

Berkeley CA, 94708

Dear Mr President:

I am pleased to see you continuing to support dreamers. There is

significant pressure from state Attorneys General as well as the federal one

to eliminate this program. The US immigration system is an incoherent

mess with vague congressional guidance leaving much to the administration.

DACA is one such example and appears to be entirely at your discretion.

This is a court fight you would win. The program is also a great boon

to our society. The people it directly affects have grown up as members

of our society and trusted the government in registering for this program.

Removing them would be indescribably cruel. It would also hurt everyone

else in the society, with those of us left behind losing friends, students

and future employers. Demographically, young, educated people are badly

needed to maintain economic growth with many companies unable to find

workers as our babyboomers retire.

Please assure me that you will defend you position on Dreamers.

I am very proud to be a US resident and a large part of that derives

from our American Dream.

Sincerely,

Eric Babson


